EAA CHAPTER 1541
Chapter Meeting

December 12, 2015

Beermann’s Restaurant

Holiday Party

1. Meeting opened 6:40 pm by President Bristow. Review of 2014 & 2015: Tri Motor, BBQ’s, Young Eagles, Poker Runs, hands-on assistance by members to other members, LRAA coordination, much improved financial status. Richard received a well-deserved round of applause.
2. Incoming president Ron Wright introduced the new Board members and thanked the outgoing Board; discussion about finances (very good shape). New Officers and Board members:
Officers:

President – Ron Wright 

Vice President – Ken Schwartz 

Secretary – Richard Pearl

Treasurer – Jim Hughes

Board Members:
Bruce Estes

Tony Kasabasich

Tom Lieb 

Bob Miller 

John Perry 

Richard Ryan

Dug Smith

3. Plaques presented to Bristow (as president, and especially as the leader of the Tri-motor effort) and Estes (exceptional service); plaque for Boothe (not attending). Additional high-achievers recognized (Schwartz, Kasabasich, Smith, Rupe, Braun, and others).

4. Santa Clause arrived via a Van’s RV as the sleigh was down for repairs.

5. Bristow launched his (finally) last Tri-motor quiz

6. Meeting adjourned at 7:15 at the start of the dinner service.  
Submitted,

Richard Pearl

1541 Secretary
